
Management’s Coronavirus update to residents – March 5, 2020 

Good day, shareholders. This is a reminder to all Co-op City residents. The CDC recommends 

proper and frequent handwashing to help prevent the spread of germs and viruses. Management 

has proactively implemented precautionary measures into our daily operations and is working with 

our community partners, including JASA, to formulate contingency plans in case the need arises. 

Please continue to take personal responsibility and follow all advisable steps to ensure your 

personal surroundings are clean and sanitary. We will continue to update you as is necessary. 

Remember to also tune in to the Riverbay Crawler for more information.        


